[image: image1.wmf]
SEAVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  PTA
8426 188th St SW, Edmonds, WA 98020
Dear Seaview Families, 
The Seaview Elementary PTA would like to welcome you to the 2016-17 school year.  We are excited to meet you and help you get involved in your child’s school.  The PTA is made up of hardworking parents, teachers and community members who all have a common goal of creating the best environment for our children to learn and thrive.  

This year is going to be an exciting year!  We are opening up new streams of communication to help you stay involved with all the events that are occurring in the Seaview Elementary community.   We have a group on Facebook that will be updated regularly with information about PTA events.  You can find us on Facebook at Seaview Elementary PTA Group. Please check out our NEW website: www.seaviewPTA.com .  We look forward to hearing your feedback about the facebook page and the website. 
It was great to see the turn out at the back to school ice cream social. It is exciting to get back together to kick off another school year.  When I joined the PTA I was surprised to find out all the ways the PTA serves the community.  In addition to sponsoring the Shark Run annually, the PTA organizes Neighbors Helping Neighbors outreach in December.  We are organizing the Friendship Dance in February and the end of the year carnival.  This is just the tip of the iceberg.  To make our year successful, we need your help.  Please visit the website to find out more about how you can help.  Your time and participation are going to be key elements of our success this year.  
We are excited to announce that we will be raffling off a parking space in the front of the school.  When you join the PTA, your name will be added to the drawing.  We are going to be drawing the name of the winner at the first PTA meeting on September 13th at 7 p.m.  To be in the running, we encourage you to join early!  It will cost $10 per person or $15 per family to join the PTA for this school year.  

This year our board is comprised of Co-Presidents Suzanne Norring and Angela Cassin, Co-VP’s Paul Betzold and Ben Allen, Treasurer Barry Adams and Secretary Ann Lundberg.  We look forward to another great year at Seaview!  We are excited to go into this journey with you.  If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact us. 

On behalf of our entire PTA Executive Board, thank you!

Angela Cassin & Suzanne Norring, Co-Presidents
